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Dust off your chili recipes and dig out that stock pot. The Zion Youth will be sponsoring the 3rd annual People's Choice Chili Cook-Off. Any individuals, families or organizations that want to participate should bring a 6 quart slow-cooker of chili to enter in the contest. The following categories will be available: Mild, Hot/Spicy and Non-traditional. The event will be Sunday, February 19th following Bible Class/Sunday School in the fellowship hall. We will be having a free-will donation to determine the winners. Any questions, call Carol Kreutzer @ (308) 236-9912 or the church office.

Annual Report
There are copies of the Zion Lutheran Church & School Annual Report for 2016 available in the office for those who were not able to attend the voters meeting last  Sunday.

Heating & Air for Fellowship Hall
We will be replacing the heating and air conditioning systems for the fellowship hall.  The cost estimate is $11,384.   If you would like to help with this project, please mark your contribution “building improvements.”

Hymnal Sale
We have received word from CPH that until February 28 the pew addition of our Lutheran Service Book is on sale for $20. This is a savings of $5.99.  If anyone is interested in purchasing, the office staff would be happy to help you place an order.

School News
We are accepting registration forms for the 2017-2018 school year.  Remember that K-8th grade students who enroll before March 1, have ½ of their enrollment fee applied to 2017-2018 tuition. Registration is open to the public, so tell your friends.  

Stewardship Note 
Jesus said: “Do not think that I have come to abolish the Law or the Prophets; I have not come to abolish them but to fulfill them.” (Matthew 5:17) We cannot keep the Law of God perfectly. We are sinners. For us to be saved, Jesus had to fill up the Law in our place. Now the threat of the Law is abolished – and the Law itself is upheld. For in Christ now we do desire to fulfill the Law, to live out a godly Christian life – precisely because we are so full of thanksgiving toward God for His salvation in Christ.

[image: ]Announcements – February 5, 2017
[image: C:\Users\school\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\4MJFNM88\NEW LOGO blue_2011 (2).jpg]Please remember...to silence your cell phone upon entering the sanctuary.

Zion’s sanctuary is equipped with a HEARING LOOP.  Please switch hearing aids to T-coil mode.  We have 2 headsets and receivers that persons without hearing aids can use. Ask an usher for assistance. 
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Forgot your offering?  Don’t have your checkbook or cash? Today or any day you can give in a new way!  Visit our website at zionkearney.com and click on the “giving” tab.  Or, text “zionkearney” (one word) to 77977.  You’ll receive a text back with instructions to start giving.
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Here We Stand 2017

2/5 –   Here We Stand in our Life Together
2/12 – Here We Stand Celebration Sunday

Note from the Board of Stewardship
If you do not want offering envelopes for the year 2018, please advise the church office.  We will order 2018 envelopes in March.  Thank You.

Celebration Sunday
Join us after church February 12th for Celebration Sunday.  During the Adult Bible Class the compilation from the surveys will be revealed.  Refreshments will be served.
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